
 

 

 

 
1. Subject of decision 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Name and Portfolio of Cabinet member(s) (Decision Maker) 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Head of Service 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Details of any Conflict of Interest and any Dispensation granted in 
respect of such Interest 

 
 
 
 

5. Executive summary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Consultation response – bringing forward the end to the sale of new petrol, diesel 
and hybrid cars and vans 

Cabinet Member for Environment and Transport 
 
 

Head of Environment, Housing and Leisure 
 

This report seeks the approval of the Cabinet Member for Environment and 
Transport to submit a response, attached as Appendix 1, to the Government’s 
public consultation on bringing forward the end to the sale of new petrol, diesel and 
hybrid cars and vans. 
 
 
 
 

Record of Delegated Executive Decision(s) By Elected Mayor/Cabinet 
Member(s) 

None 



6. Alternative Options considered 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7. Decision(s) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8. Reasons for the Decision(s) 
 
 
 
 
9. Date decision made 
 
9. Date Decision Made 
 
 
 
 
10.  Is this decision subject to call-in and if so expiry date of call-in 
period 
 
 
 
11.  Date of Publication 
 
 
 
12.  Implementation Date (if decision not called in) 
 
 

 

The Cabinet Member for Environment and Transport has: 
(1) noted the contents of the report; 
(2) agreed that the Authority should respond to the consultation; and 
(3) approved the draft response attached as Appendix 1. 

 

28 July 2020 

To allow the Authority to contribute to the Government’s public consultation on 
bringing forward the end to the sale of new petrol, diesel and hybrid cars and vans. 
 

Option 1 – Decide that a response to the consultation be submitted and approve 
the proposed course of action set out at 1.2 to allow the response to be submitted. 
 
Option 2 – Decide not to submit a response to the consultation. 

Friday 31 July 2020 

After 5pm on Friday 7 August 2020 

Yes, the call-in period expires at 5pm on Friday 7 August 2020 


